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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 
The Colusa Groundwater Authority and Glenn Groundwater Authority 

Joint Technical Advisory Committee regular meeting scheduled for 
December 13, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. has been CANCELLED. 

 
The next regular meeting of the Colusa Groundwater Authority / 

Glenn Groundwater Authority Joint Technical Advisory Committee has 
not yet been scheduled. 

 


